
14 July 2010

James Shelton
Department of Planning
PO Box 1226
NEWCASTLE NSW 2300

PNC000325

Dear James

Subject: Administrative Amendment to Lake Macquarie Local Environmental Plan
2004 − Sustainable Generating Works

l advise that on Monday 12th of July 2010, Council resolVed to prepare a draft amendment to
Lake Macquarie Local Environmental Plan 2004 to permit sustainable generating works ina
greater diversity of zones. The Planning Proposal seeks to expand this use and make it
permissible in the 4(2) Industrial (General), 4(3) Industrial (Urban Services), 5 Infrastructure
and 6(1) Open Space zones.
Further detail of the draft LEP is provided in the enclosed Council Report and Planning
Proposal. Please forward this notification and attached information to the Department of
Planning's LEP Review Panel for Gateway Determination.

Should you require further information, please contact me on 4921 0470.

Yours faithfully

Angel Troke
Strategic Planner
Integrated Planning Department

NSWGOV~−RNMENTÈÔ
Departrnent of Plarming
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